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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas Novak, Assistant Director for Licensing

FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: BOARD NOTIFICATION FOR MIDLAND

I have determined that the attached correspondence concerning a new
schedule for the review of the Landsman concerns should be transmitted
to the Board and parties for Midland according to the procedure of
Office Letter No.19. Your -transmittal should include both enclosures
to my memorandum to Vollmer.

Issue this as Board Notification 83-142.
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Enclosure;
As Stated
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